
 
 

Harlem Globetrotters:  Ganando con la Comunidad airing on this station on Saturday, 

October 7, 2023, at 10:30am did not include the E/I logo due to an error that stemmed 

from Telemundo Network.  The licensee was notified by Telemundo about this error on 

October 27, 2023, and immediately scheduled a second run of the same episode in 

good faith on November 4, 2023 at 11am ET which included the E/I logo. Given the 

nature of the error, on-air promotional efforts for the makegood were not possible, 

however TV listing services were notified of the additional airing.   


